
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

May 25, 2021 

Contact:  Jenny Chiamulera, 715-369-6186 

 

Oneida County Health Department Seeks Participation  

in Community Assessment on Substance Use 

 

Oneida County Health Department (OCHD), in collaboration with multiple partners, is completing a 

Community Assessment on Substance Use throughout Oneida County.   

Community members can participate by completing an electronic survey.  The survey has been developed to 

better understand how substance use is viewed in our community.  The data will be used to plan community 

prevention and response efforts.  The survey takes 10-15 minutes to complete.  The information provided will 

be kept confidential.  Anyone who lives or works in Oneida County is encouraged to participate.  Participants 

must be 18 or older.  The survey will be open until June 26th. 

Complete the survey online at: https://tinyurl.com/0xvamu8d   

 

Participants can also call OCHD at 715-499-1192 to complete the survey over the phone. 

For questions or to learn more about this project, please contact Jenny Chiamulera at 715-369-6186 or 

jchiamulera@co.oneida.wi.us  
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